Hello Class of 2019!!

Congrats to you on your graduation from High School, Jr College, Technical College or a
University! It is an accomplishment you should be proud of! Thank you in advance for the
submission of your article to be published in the Summer Issue of The Newsletter! The
DEADLINE IS JUNE 12!

The format will be as follows:

Please send Heather Parish 3-5 photos including one from your early years that we can use
for the Flashback section. We cannot use proofs, so be sure that you have permission to
use the photos.

For the body of the article, please answer the following questions, either in paragraph form
or by writing the questions and answering them. If you choose not to answer all of them,
that is fine, but if you are graduating, | bet you can! There is not a specific number of words-
keep it simple and fun - not a novel...and don’t forget to have someone proofread your
finished product before you send it in to us.

Tell us the School/College from which you are graduating.

Brief Plans for your future.

What is your proudest equestrian moment?

Do you have an embarrassing or funny memory you’d care to share?

What advice would you give to someone staring out in equestrian sports?

What was your favorite MHJA related moment and why? (From a show that is MHJA
approved, involving a friend that you met through MHJA...)

Thank you! Don’t forget...the deadline is June 12!

Heather
eagleton94@gmail.com
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